
 

STAFF REPORT 
 

City of Dripping Springs 

PO Box 384 

511 Mercer Street 

Dripping Springs, TX 78620 

Submitted By: Caylie Houchin, Community Events Coordinator 

Council Meeting Date:  09.20.2022 

Agenda Item Wording: Discuss and consider approval of a Temporary Street Closure Permit 

application from the Dripping Springs Running Club to close Roger Hanks 

Parkway on November 13th 2022, for the Run by the Creek 5k & 10k.  

Agenda Item Requestor: Steve Mallett, President, Dripping Springs Running Club  

Summary/Background:  
 

Steve Mallett, President of the Dripping Springs Running Club has 

submitted a request for a temporary road closure permit during the Run by 

the Creek 5k & 10K on November 13, 2022, from 6:30 am to 10:30 am. Run 

by the Creek 5K/10K is presented by the Dripping Springs Running Club, 

an organization of local residents dedicated to promoting healthy lifestyles 

by supporting local non‐profits, and public projects with similar purposes. 

With proceeds from prior races, the Dripping Springs Running Club was 

honored to be able to support the Dripping Springs Community by donating 

money to various organizations around town.  

Recommended  

Council Actions: 

Staff recommends Council approve the request to temporarily close Roger 

Hanks Parkway during the 2022 Run by the Creek event.  

Attachments:  Street Closure Permit Application  

Next Steps/Schedule: Inform Applicant of Council decision. 

 


